BLACK OAK MINE

UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

Committed to Educational Excellence

Volunteers Needed for School Attendance Task Force

The District is interested in assembling a School Attendance Task Force to begin the work of improving our student attendance rates at each of our school sites. This Task Force will make recommendations to Superintendent Gabriel Simon regarding site and district-based practices that will have a positive impact on student attendance rates. School attendance is one of our district-wide areas of improvement as identified by the California Dashboard which is our state's accountability platform.

If you are interested in serving on this task force, please log on to the bomusd.org website and click on the link shown below which will take you to a Google Form. The commitment is one monthly meeting in the late afternoon/early evenings. After the District receives your Google Form, you will receive details and confirmation regarding our first meeting. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Google Form Link:

https://forms.gle/9CWmUwXeqvarzqSK6